
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

October 2023

BURY COLLEGE

Dates for the Diary:
MONDAY 9TH OCTOBER- FRIDAY 13TH OCTOBER

MUDDLE PUDDLE WEEK
Across the nursery we will be carrying out lots of Autumn outdoor 

themed activities, remember your wellies!
TUESDAY 10TH OCTOBER- GRANDPARENTS DAY!

Grandparents are welcome to join us to read stories and visit your 
child’s room, sessions are between 10-11am and 2-3pm.

HALLOWEEN DISCO! DATE TO BE RELEASED!

WHAT WE HAVE DOING…
To start with, the team wanted to say a huge THANK YOU to everybody who contributed for our Pirate party day 
which linked into national ‘Talk Like a Pirate day’! Once again, we have been blown away with your generous 
donations to help support our chosen charity, the RSPCA! A big congratulations to our best dressed winners and 
well done to Brianna for correctly guessing the name of our parrot in our competition.
This month in the baby room the children have focused lots on sensory play and baking! Each day the children 
have had lots of keyworker sessions in our sensory room and have focused on managing their emotions. 
In the duckling’s room the children enjoyed learning all about one another and the differences between our families 
to help support our understanding of the world. We have been busy updating our family board, booklets and 
creating lots of language flash cards to help support all our friends!
In Farmers the children have been busy exploring the natural world around us and have had a huge success with 
their allotment! The children have grown lots of vegetables throughout the summer and the pea pods seem to be a 
firm favourite! As we have lots of new faces in farmers, we have also created a sharing tree where parents can 
share their child’s achievements and discuss them during key worker sessions. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT…
Across the nursery we will be focusing lots of how the natural environment changes around us as Autumn 
approaches. We are very excited to hold many more themed weeks and fundraisers in October and we have lots of 
exciting dates to be released.
During the summer Karen and the team have been busy creating themed boxes for
your children to take home, if you would like to borrow our baking box or healthy
teeth box please let a staff member know!


